
	

	

 
Success of the 2016-2017 OceanoScientific Expedition   

 
On Sunday, 2 April 2017, sailing single-handed the 16-meter OceanoScientific Explorer 
"Boogaloo", Yvan Griboval successfully completed the first campaign ever conducted to 
collect oceanographic data at the Air-Sea interface in the Antarctic Circumpolar Current, 
rounding all three capes of Good Hope (South Africa), Leeuwin (Australia), and the Horn (Chile), 
without creating any CO2 emissions or waste. The resulting new information is intended for the 
international scientific community in charge of studying the causes and consequences of 
climate change with Ifremer (French Research Institute for Exploitation of the Sea), Météo-
France (French national meteorological service), and the CNRS (French National Centre for 
Scientific Research). 
 
On Sunday, April 2 at 21:20 UTC, in crossing the 40th Southern Parallel on his route from and to 
Monaco, Yvan Griboval completed the oceanographic mission he began on 1 February at 7:26 UT 
when he entered the Roaring Forties, after sixty days of sailing single-handed between 40° South and 
56° South, including rounding Cape Horn on Sunday, March 26. 
 
Yvan Griboval said: "I am extremely proud to have achieved this oceanographic campaign under sail, 
without causing any pollution, in order to observe a region of the seas that has been seldom explored if 
at all. This expedition is the result of ten years of work, in particular to develop the OSC System, a 
unique set of equipment for the collection and automatic transmission of scientific data. 
 
Over and above the oceanographic mission itself and the sporting challenge of sailing around the world 
single-handed, I consider it essential to observe and then report on the Ocean, so that a much wider 
public can realize the vital need to preserve it. 
 
I am returning to land driven by my absolute determination to make every effort to ensure the deep-sea 
desert lying between the 40th and 60th Southern parallels is preserved from overfishing, or any other 
form of exploitation of the ocean floor. It is imperative that this wonderful part of the Planet, where life is 
still developing – as should be the case everywhere on Earth – as it was hundreds if not thousands of 
years ago, be finally sanctified. 
 
We have a duty to our children and the future generations to leave them at least this part of the Globe 
totally preserved from the looting and pillage that Humankind has carried out everywhere else. The 21st 
Century must be one of respect for Nature, to prevent the worst from happening and begin the 
Renaissance of our natural environment, starting with the Ocean, which represents 70,8% of Earth". 
 
This expedition, organized by the OceanoScientific philanthropic association of general interest for the 
benefit of the international scientific community, is supported and supervised by Ifremer, Météo-France 
and the CNRS. It is sponsored by the Intergovernmental Oceanographic Commission of UNESCO 
(IOC-UNESCO) with the support of the WMO-IOC Joint Technical Commission for Oceanography and 
Marine Meteorology in-situ Observing Programme Support Centre (JCOMMOPS), and Mercator Océan. 
It is supported by: the Institut Océanographique, Fondation Albert I, Prince de Monaco; Fondation 
Prince Albert II de Monaco; Yacht Club de Monaco; Centre Scientifique de Monaco. 
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